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§ RO S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER
RECEIVED
4454/m1/ST0 Hamburg 1, MénckebergstraBe 27

Telephone: No. 33 10 25 (5 lines)
"4’ 15th December 1958

m.s. "SURNY PRINCE"

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 11th
December together with copies of correspondence received
from the Oslo Office in connection with the Special Survey
carried out at this Port in September 1996 and March 195 .

The Special Survey was commenced at Hamburg in
September 1956 (due date) - see our Report Ne. 5073. The
Surveyor at that time recommended a notation of s.s. (with
place and date) upon completion of the survey, and this
{ recommendation was confirmed by the Committee as indicated
. in your Classing letter of the 9th November 1956.

R

The ship was submitted for completion of Special
Survey in March 1957 and in accordance with the previous
recommendation the Surveyor concerned recommended a Special
Survey date of Ham 3.57, and a new Loadline Certificate
was issued valid for the period of five years from March

1957

Referring to the 3rd paragraph of the Owners' letter,

I have to advise you that this matter has been discussed with
Mr. Rose, and he confirms that the survey was in fact
planned at the commencement in order that the major portion
would be dealt with in March 1957. I am, however, unable
to make any comment on the Owners' statement regarding the

5 ship lying at the dolphins here in Hamburg for a number of

% days prior to loading.

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

é\\ Per:- /?ZLaA7ﬂikydfv:(1\

./ The Secretary
%// LONDON.
{
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